
 

 

Dear Michael, 

Your team at Top Dog Movers did a great job moving items out of my storage 
unit. 

They were on time, friendly, and worked tirelessly until the job was done.  This 
was a relief to me, as my last move with another company did not go as well. 

The communication system at Top Dog, kept me informed every step of the 
way, beginning with the website, a courteous phone call from your staff, and 
text messages letting me know they were on their way. 

I could not have asked for a better experience, and I have already told my 
Realtor friends about your company. 

I look forward to referring Top Dog to everyone I know. 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Fraley 
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